June 28, 2023

Ms. Jennifer Daniels

Director

Franklin County Emergency Management
28 Airport Road '
Apalachicola, FL 32320

Re: Contract Renewal for Disaster Debris Monitoring Services
Dear Ms. Daniels:

Tetra Tech has been providing Franklin County, Disaster Debris Monitoring Services per the agreement
executed on September 07, 2021. The term of the Contract shall be for two (2) consecutive years with
the option to renew for one (1) additional one-year period.

If Franklin County is in agreement to renew existing contract, please sign'the renewal acceptance below
and return to Tetra Tech. Upon execution of this acknowledgement the contract will continue under the
same terms and conditions until its new expiration date of September 06, 2024.

We appreciate the opportunity to renew this contract and stand ready to respond immediately in the
event Franklin County requests our services. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our
office.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Burgiel, Business Unit President
Name and Title

RENEWAL ACCEPTANCE — Franklin County, FL
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